
For LO 

 
Regarding the videography assignment 

 
APCC for education is a new project of APCC launched on 2021. The main objectives are to 
help to promote international understanding in the field of education and to give as many 
opportunities to children via various means. 
We have uploaded videos on different themes from different countries as well as videos from 
2023 JAs on the website. 
 
Website URL: https://apcc-edu.com  
 
We would like 2024 JAs to be a part of the video project. Therefore, we would like all 4 JAs to 
shoot 2 videos on the following theme.  
 

1. Self-Introduction  
All 4 JAs must shoot the ‘Self Introduction’ theme video and submit it to LO and then LO must 
submit it to APCC by April 30. If the submitted videos meet the guidelines, APCC will upload 
them to the ‘APCC for education’ website before July. 
 

2. Popular Game 
For the ‘Popular Game’ video, all 4 JA will be required to shoot a video together. We would like 
to ask each Liaison officer to arrange to shoot this video. You can use the JAs training time to 
shoot this video.  
Please choose one game that is popular in your country/region or usually played by students. 
JA must explain the game rule before playing. If you would like to include more children apart 
from 4 JAs, then it’s Ok. But please let everyone know that the video will be uploaded in the 
‘APCC for education’ website.  
 
LO is responsible to submit both videos, Self-introduction of all 4 JAs and ‘Traditional or 
Famous Game’ videos to APCC by April 30. Please ask JAs to follow guideline to shoot the 
videos.  

 
Please note that you must upload all videos to your Google Drive 

and share them with the 'APCC for education' email address. 
Email → apccforeducation@gmail.com 
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